
Email sent out to Y4 Parents/Carers re. DT – Designing and 

making a bag for Phileas Fogg 
 
 

Dear Year 4 Parents, 

 
DT – Designing and making a bag for Phileas Fogg 

 

Over the next few weeks, your child will be researching, designing 
and making a bag suitable for Phileas Fogg to take round the 
world!  We will be providing all of the materials needed.  However, 
if your child has any material or decorations they would especially 

like to use as part of their design please can they bring it in by 
Monday 23rd June 2025.  Remember - Phileas Fogg was a respectable 
gentleman! 

 
We would also appreciate if any parents/carers would be available to 
come and support with our DT day on Monday 23rd June! We 

will be making the bags all day, but any time you can spare will be 
much appreciated! Please inform the office if you would like to help! 
 

Best wishes 

Year 4 Team 

 

 

 


